From: !NorthCasework [NorthCasework@ipcc.gsi.gov.uk]

Sent: 24 January 2017 10:12

To: 'lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk’

Subject: [PCC - Further Information Acknowledgement - 2015/049718

Our Reference No: 2015/049718
Force Reference No: PC/2108/15

Dear Ms Cordell,

| confirm that we have received your email dated 23 January 2017.

The information has been saved to your case file for review by the person who will deal with your case once it is
allocated.

Yours sincerely,

James Bromley

Casework Administrator

Independent Police Complaints Commission (IPCC)
PO Box 473

Sale

M33 0BW

Tel: 0161 246 8502

Email: northcasework@ipcc.gsi.gov.uk
www.ipcc.gov.uk

IPCC Statutory Guidance on the handling of police complaints
Twitter: @IPCCNews and @IPCC_enquiries




